
4 years is too long to wait
for cleaner air

The Alamance County Commissioners have invited Stericycle to
give a presentation about their operations at their next meeting.

Attend the next Alamance County Commissioners’ Meeting and
let your commissioners know that 4 years is too long to wait for
cleaner air and ask them to support the resolution requiring
Stericycle to comply with the new and more protective EPA
standards for air pollutants from the Stericycle medical waste
incinerator by 2012 – instead of 2014. Tell them to protect our
children and seniors who at most risk from air pollution from
Stericycle!

When: Monday July 19 at 7 p.m.

Time: The meeting will start at 7 p.m. sharp. Come early at 6:30
p.m. to sign up to speak. Each person will get 3 minutes (max).

Where: County Office Building,124 W. Elm St.,
Commissioners Meeting Room, 2nd Floor, Graham, NC 27253

Bring: Wear your “Clean Air for Children!” apple sticker and
bring 3-5 friends and/or family members to speak in support of
the resolution!

For more information contact:

Stericycle Awareness Campaign
CAN – Clean Air Now!
A chapter of the Blue Ridge
Environmental Defense League
(336) 525-2003
sdayton@swcp.com

See our website at: http://www.bredl-medwaste.org/


